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5 May 2017

Peter.kelliher@orc.govt.nz

Dear Peter
Official Information Act Request

I refer to your request dated 22 March 2017 requesting copies of the Resource Consents for
8 Wingatui Road, Mosgiel.

Your request has been considered under the Official Information and Meetings Act (1987) and
I wish to advise that copies of the decisions for the Resource Consents for 8 Wingatul Road,
Mosgiel are attached as follows:

SUB 2013-78 and LUC 2013-388
SUB 2013-78/A
SUB 2013-78/B

Yours sincerely

fw—

Lynne Adamson
Governance Support Officer



